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Appearance Change of the Packaging Box for the Sensorless Servo 
Drive Units and Options 
 
Thank you for your continued patronage of Mitsubishi Electric drive control products. 
For Mitsubishi Electric sensorless servo drive units and options, the appearance of the packaging box 
will be changed. 

 
1. Products Affected 

All models of sensorless servo drive units and options 
 

2. Details of Change 
Recycle marks will be printed on the packaging box of the product. 
The position of the recycle marks differs by the model. 
The outline dimensions and internal structure of the assembled packaging box will not be changed. 
 

 
3. Date of Change 

The change will be sequentially applied to products manufactured in September 2023 or later. 
* For some models, recycle marks have already been printed. 

 
4. Product Identification 

The products can be identified visually. 
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